
Hackathon at the Décentrale 2019 
Address:  
Décentrale, Mont-Soleil 59, 2610 Mont-Soleil, Switzerland  

Start Date:   End Date: 
31 May 2019   9th June 2019 

Topics:  
FairTech: Social wallets, Coopshares, Payment gateways, UseFairCoin, 
FairMarket, OCP/Shroom/CommonsPub, Infrastructure/Sysadmins/ Backups 
access; Create new tools… 

A more defined program will be made by the participants on the first 
day of the Hackathon. 

Work Types:  
Discussion, research, programming 

Number of places for participants: 
24 House; 8 Yurt; 3Tipi + Tents and Campers that people may come with 

Required Language:  
English  

Description: We meet to discuss the current status of different tools 
in the FairCoop ecosystem, how to improve these tools and to work 
together on progress with these developments. The program will be 
adapted to the participants and their skills. We will organise 
together the daily schedules, which will not only inculte the working 
program but also food shopping, preparing meals, cleaning and social 
activities.   

Type of Work: Participants will be discussing and working on task 
ranging form system administration to the various software stacks of 
the FairCoop ecosystem, covering different levels of experience and 
programming languages, graphics work and conceptual discussions of use 
cases.  



Study Theme: During the whole Hackathon, we will together think and 
develop open source tools to improve FairEconomy. 

Accommodation: We will intentionally live a simple and sustainable 
lifestyle during the Hackathon. The old art-nouveau villa houses up to 
16-19 people and provides workshop rooms, the kitchen and social 
living space. There are dormitory rooms with beds, blankets and 
pillows. Meals will be vegan; The Hackathon participants are in charge 
of cooking and cleaning. Please be aware that the house is rather cold 
and there is a dog and a cat. 

Language: We will speak English in the working groups. The people of 
the hosting community speak German, French, Serbo-Croatian and of 
course English. The local language is French and Swiss German. 

Requirements: Agree to the house conventions of the Décentrale: 
https://synergiehub.ch/house-conventions.html 

Approximate Location: Mont-Soleil is a small hamlet at the edge of the 
Franche Montagne high-plateau in the Jura mountains of Switzerland. It 
is part of the community of St-Imier. 

Notes: Organisation Description: The Hackathon is organised by 
FairCoop people at the Décentrale. The Décentrale is a cooperative and 
stands for transformation of the society towards self-organisation, 
self-empowerment, cooperation, sustainable green development, free 
education, fair economy, grassroots governance, and created the open 
Synergiehub project for that purpose. Therefore participants joining 
workshops, work camps and other gatherings at the Décentrale are 
expected to be aligned with the values of the Synergiehub project.  

The usual contribution for a stay at the Décentrale is 16 Fairo/day 
(https://fairo.exchange/). People and groups are usually responsible 
for buying food supply. There will be a fundraising to try to support 
participants unable to cover these coasts themselves.  

Participate: If you would like to participate, please join our 
telegram group: https://t.me/joinchat/JFvIKhNfcBemmvxHJ3AqlQ and fill 
out the following form to reserve your stay: https://synergiehub.ch/
reserve-stay.html 
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